










SCHOOL CORNER: 
News from the School of the Madeleine 

 

Congratulations to parishioner  Gregory Saldanha, son 
of Alex and the late, beloved Avril Saldanha, was just 
awarded the Raytheon Academic Junior Special 
Achievement Award at the 66th California State      
Science Fair. His citation was for outstanding creativi-
ty, scienti��c thought, and demonstrating the potential 
of achieving technological breakthroughs in science, 
technology, engineering, and mathematics. 
 
 

St Elijah Carmelite Community 
 
Members of the Secular Order of Discalced Carmel-
ites are faithful members of the Catholic Church who 
strive to make prayer penetrate their whole existence, 
in order to walk in the presence of the living God 
through the constant exercise of faith, hope and love, 
in such a way that the whole of their life is a prayer. 

 
The local chapter of the SODC 

meets at St John the Baptist 
Church in El Cerrito.  

Interested?  Contact Peter Bur-

kard (510-691-9800), or our fel-

low parishioner Theresa Thomas

(theresalthomas@sbcglobal.net).  

Mission Dinner @ 6:00 pm TONIGHT  
in Support of our Mexicali Mission 

 

What is Mexicali?  It is the capital of the Mexican 
state of Baja, right across the border from Calexico, 
California, with a total metropolitan population of 
nearly a million people.  Historically an agricultural 
center, Mexicali has now become a center of out-
sourced factories that employ the working poor in 
round-the-clock shifts.  Like many Mexican commu-
nities, there is a huge gap between the rich and 
poor.  It is in the poor neighborhoods ( colonias) that 
the Dominicans minister to a parish (parroquia) that 
stretches far away from the a�� uent center and into 
the dry and barren outskirts of town.  And that’s also 
where our parish is providing vital support to help 
raise up that community.  
 

Please support the Mexicali mission by coming to the 
Mission Potluck Dinner.  You’ll learn about the fund-
raising concert featuring our own Andy Canepa and 
Luciana Miranda. Your $20.00 donation at the Din-
ner will go directly to the Mexicali Mission, is multi-
plied in impact due to the exchange rate, and will 
directly support community development, educa-
tional assistance and other important programs. 
 
Join fellow parishioners, bring friends and guests, 
for an evening of fellowship and care for our broth-
ers and sisters in Mexicali. 

Upcoming Bible Study: 
Acts of the Apostles 

 
The next installment of The 
Great Adventures, a Journey 
Through the Bible from Ascen-
sion Press will be presented 
by Faith Studies beginning 
in August.  
 
This twenty week video program taught by Je��  
Cavins will be presented on Thursday evenings be-
ginning in August. If you might be interested in this 
study program please contact Marni Gonzalez, 508-
826-0463; or Cat Nielsen, 510-367-5050 for more in-
formation. The class dates will be announced in July. 



thekidsbulletin.wordpress.com 


